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The privatization of ADHC services would be a step back into the dark ages this would allow fly by 
nighters to collect payments then fly the coop .It would also again open the door to accommodation 
services such as The Watagan Centre and we all know what happened there an assault on human 
rights the like of should never be seen again. And who Mr O'Farrell is going to keep an eye on these 
traders to make sure that a very vulnerable section of our community is not taken advantage of once 
again . Dear Mr O'Farrell take off your Pradas and walk a mile in their shoes and see how you like it. 
Quality services cost and you know what they say about monkeys and peanuts you employ enough of 
them. One final note whether it be Labor or Liberal its all about accountability and not being able to 
provide top class service to people with disabilities without wasting tax payers money get rid of the 
dead wood from your own back yard and employ people who want to do a job well without ripping of 
the defenceless.  


